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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Class 4 continue to help out at lighter lunches at the chapel on Tuesdays (on a rota basis). The folk from the 
village who go really appreciate seeing and chatting to the children. 
 
We are grateful to the volunteers who come in to read with the children. We have various people (all checked 
for safeguarding purposes) who come regularly. This really helps the children progress with their reading as it 
is a fact that the more we read the better we get. 
 
Unfortunately the Cross Country Races this week were cancelled. The organisers are trying to arrange a 
replacement date for this. However the next scheduled race is on 17th October. If you have not already replied 
that your child wants to enter but they would like to please let us know next week. We will then send you 
further details. Thanks 
 
Weather. Please ensure your child brings their coat every day. In the unlikely event that school needs to close 
because of the weather we will inform you through a message on Classdojo and a banner on our website.  If 
school is open on a day with heavy snow and you do not believe it is safe for you to travel please send an 
email to the school informing us so we can code the register appropriately. 
 
Harvest Service in Church on 18th October 2024. We are looking forward to our service and warmly invite 
friends and family. There will a collection for the up keep of the church. If you would like to send any non-
perishable goods to give to a foodbank as part of the harvest please send them to school any time before the 
service and we will make a collection of them. 
 
Reminders 
Please return photograph orders by the deadline of Wednesday 9th October. Red Apple Photography may 
charge you delivery for late orders. 
Hole-in the-Wall (uniform suppliers) are moving premises after Christmas – new address to follow 
Can outstanding monies for the Conkers trip please be sent to the office before half-term. Thank you 
We have another open day on 17th October from 9:30 to 3pm. We are also happy to show parents around by 
appointment. We have space throughout the school and it would be great to have some more children join us. 
 
Parents Evening (Bookings will close at start of school on Monday 7th October) 
Please book one 10 minute slot per child. Here are the links again:  

 Year 1 & Year 2 - https://www.picktime.com/thurlastonKS1 
 Class 3 and Class 4 - https://www.picktime.com/ThurlastonKS2 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 


